
Tsui Lam Parent Notice 
(2020-11-17) 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Due to the outbreak of Upper respiratory tract infections in our school, as 

advised by the Department of Health, our school has already suspended 

classes of Junior Primary and Secondary section , while the Senior Primary 

students can continue to attend face-to-face classes. The school is in close 

contact with the Department of Health and hopes to resume classes as 

soon as possible under appropriate conditions. During the suspension 

period, the school will provide ZOOM online lessons, parents are advised 

to pay attention to the relevant information. 

 

In accordance with the instruction of the Department of Health, the 

school will strengthen the cleaning and disinfection work at school. We 

would like to urge parents to follow the health guidelines of the 

Department of Health and pay attention to the health condition of their 

children. If your child shows any symptoms of Upper respiratory tract 

infection, please do not attend school and seek medical treatment 

immediately. Parents are required to check their child’s temperature every 

day before school. According to the guidelines of the Education Bureau 

and the Department of Health, students who are unwell should stay home 

for at least 2 days until fever subsides and should not have any respiratory 

symptoms. If the school finds that the student has fever and does not feel 

well, the school will contact the parents to pick up the student and advise 

them to seek medical attention as soon as possible. If you have any 

questions, please call the school nurse. 

 

 

The Curriculum Team and Nursing Team 


